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  Welcome! 

The objective of the PTO is to support 
Kettle Lake by providing volunteers, 
coordinating special events, and 
supporting school programs. The PTO 
will also raise funds for various items 
and events desired for students, 
teachers and staff at Kettle Lake. 

 

2BImportant Dates: 
 

October: 
• 20th – Picture Retakes 
• 31st – HALF DAY (District Wide) 

o Halloween Parade and 

Parties! 

November: 
• 2nd – Cougar Kids Care Club 

(CKCC) Meeting – 3:40 Library  

• 14th – PTO MEETING 6:30 

Cafeteria 

• 20th – Regular School Board 

Meeting (District Wide) 

• 22nd – 24th – NO SCHOOL 

Thanksgiving Break (District 

Wide)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/KLpto
https://www.facebook.com/groups/KLpto
http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/


 

 
 

Website: 
 

Email: 
 

 
http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/ Kettlelakepto@gmail.com  

 

    What’s Happening: 
 

 

PTO Meeting! The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 14, 2023, at 6:30 PM.  Come 
meet us in the cafeteria as we discuss school events. This is a great opportunity to meet other 
people who love Kettle Lake and also to hear about upcoming events at Kettle Lake.  

 

WHATS HAPPENING 
 
There are always lots of fun 
events being planned.  Here’s a 
look at a few things to look out 
for this school year! 
 

• Walk-A-Thon prizes will 
be delivered to your 
kiddos end of 
October/early 
November. 

 
• The Ladies and Loved 

Ones Dance (formerly 
Daddy Daughter Dance) 
will be on Saturday, 
February 3, 2024. 

 
• The next Book Fair will 

be held during 
conferences on 
February 6th and 8th. 

 
• Moms and Misters 

Dance will be in April – 
exact date still to be 
determined! 

 
• The annual Family Fun 

Night, with amazing 
classroom raffle baskets, 
will be held on Friday, 
May 17, 2024. 

 
 
 

 
 

BOOK FAIR - Update 
 
Thanks for joining us for the Fall 
Book Fair! And thank you to those 
who volunteered their time to help 
us raise readers! 
 
We had nearly $7,800 is sales which 
means we earned $3,900 for the 
library! 
 
The Book Fair is the only fundraiser 
for the Kettle Lake Library!! All 
purchases through the Book Fair 
benefit our school – we get 50% of 
ALL sales in scholastic dollars! 
Thanks for supporting our kids!  
 
WALK-A-THON - Update 
 
Our 19th annual Walk-A-thon was a 
huge success!  Thank you, Kettle 
Lake families, for your donations 
and joining your kiddos on the track. 
 
We collected $28,388.01 for our 
school!  
 
The classroom with the most money 
raised from the upper (3-4) and 
lower elementary (K-2) won a 
teacher’s choice party (cider and 
donuts, popsicles, etc.) – the winners 
were Mr. Asper’s 3rd grade class and 
Mrs. Pyper’s Kindergarteners! 
 
 

 PTO VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES 
 
There are a few events/activities 
that need a parent volunteer!   
 
Please reach out to us at the 
Kettle Lake PTO email account 
(kettlelakepto@gmailcom) if you 
are interested in learning more 
about these opportunities: 
 

• Ladies and Loved Ones 
Dance (Kettle Lake 
representatives to join 
existing committee – 
with Missy Visser!) 
 

• Talent Show (3rd and 4th 
grade bi-annual event) 
 

• Spirit Wear Sale 
(Shadow with Amanda 
for a year!) 
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